
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

April 11, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-1166 

Attn: Filing Center 

Re: Docket UP 333-PacifiCorp's Compliance Filing 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

In Order No. 16-011, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) approved 
PacifiCorp's d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) application to sell the Page 732 
Dragline and associated parts to Titan Florida, LLC, subject to the following condition: 

Company shall conduct a study, and provide a report to the Commission on the results of 
the study, within 90 days of the order approving this property sale transaction, that 
reviews all coal-related facility investments of greater than $25 thousand initial value and 
identifies any of such investments that are currently included in rate base but have been 
taken out of, or are otherwise no long in-service. 

As of January 31, 2016, the Company identified the following two assets that were included in 
plant accounts but have been taken out of service. 

• The first item is an electric reclamation fence that was installed in 1993 at a cost of 
$28,850. As of January 31, 2016, the net book value was $11,130. The Company's share 
of this item is $7,420. 

• The second item is three de-watering wells that were installed in 1998 at a cost of 
$90,591. As of January 31, 2016, the net book value for the three wells was $42,781. 
The Company's share of this item is $28,522. 

As a result of these findings, these assets were written-off in March 2016. 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Erin Apperson, Manager of Regulatory 
Affairs, at (503) 813-6642. 

Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 


